
 
 

 
 
The 27th Australian and New Zealand Spinal Cord Society, Annual Scientific Meeting will be 
held virtually from 27-29 October, in 2021.  
 
The committee are excited to be able to connect safely with you online and are keeping the 
theme of the 2021 conference: Hope, Care, Cure in the context of spinal cord impairment in 
addition to the theme “Paddling our Waka together”.  
 
The committee believe these are the ethos of our community and together they deliver 
superior patient care and advance new discoveries through research in spinal cord impairment, 
with us all part of the team paddling the waka to make the lives of spinal cord injured 
individuals better. 
 
For the last 27 years ANZSCoS has been instrumental in promoting research, knowledge and 
advocacy for individuals with spinal cord impairment. Any meetings success is measured by 
participants and their contribution. We invite you all to participate and share your research, 
share your ideas and build lifelong networks which benefit all clinicians and researchers but 
above all the individuals with Spinal Cord Injury.  
 
We look forward to meeting with you virtually in October. 
 
For more information please visit http://www.dcconferences.com.au/anzscos2021 
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